AnBord Pleanala

Board Direction

Ref: 06D.246653

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a
Board meeting held on August 30", 2016.

The Board decided to make a split decision, to

(1)  grant permission (subject to conditions) for new vehicular entrance
and

(2) refuse permission for the car port

in accordance with the Inspector's recommendation, subject to the
amendments shown in manuscript on the attached copy of the draft order.

Board Member: Date: August 30", 2016
Nicholas Mulcahy




